
FROM Sherman Stern 

DATE: 1/5/73 
SUBJECT: 

ri PLEASE REPLY E REPLY NOT NEEDED 

TO Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

((«NirJ'o)))) 
modiron Ten feven 0 radio 

MIDCONTINENT BROADCASTING CO. OF WIS., INC. 
BOX 44, S721 TOKAY BLVD. 

MADISON, WIS. 53701 - PH. 608 -274-1070 

Thank you for the splendid detailed report you sent on 12/26/72 on 
reception of our experimental broadcast on 12/25/72 from 4:30-4:432 AM, 
C.S.T. 

It's always a pleasure receiving these reception reports, but this one 

from you was especially gratifying. 

Enclosed please find our standard reception reply plus a coverage map 

of WTSO Radio. 

Sincer-ly, 

Sherman Stern 
Chief Engineer 
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